
 
 
Ref. No. NIT/IQAC/Notice/23-24/004 

NOTICE 

Subject: Request for Review of Drafted Vision and Mission Statement 

Dear Stakeholders, 

Greetings from Narula Institute of Technology. 

As part of our continuous efforts to enhance institutional development, we have recently reviewed 

and drafted an updated Vision and Mission statement for the institute. We believe that your 

feedback is essential to ensure these statements truly reflect the values, goals, and aspirations of 

our academic community. 

We kindly request all stakeholders to review the drafted Vision and Mission and share their 

valuable feedback through the following link: 

We request all stakeholders to actively contribute by providing feedback through the following link: 

     https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfJSFsh5FhP__VhJod4-DUBkbom4O5UIZ7-

0Cd80pSRjnKOiw/viewform?usp=preview  

 

Your suggestions and observations will be carefully considered in the finalization process. This 

collaborative effort will help us create a shared vision that is inclusive, purposeful, and forward-

looking. 

For any queries or further information, please contact the undersigned. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr. Susmita Karan 

IQAC Coordinator 

Narula Institute of Technology 

Date: 29/11/2023 
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